
Tittabawassee & Michigan intersection will be proposedly closed from June 17th, to August 30th 

for replacement of pavement/asphalt and curbing. (length of closure is dependent on weather, 

contractors and available products) 

 

Limited Local traffic ONLY during that time frame for either Carrollton or Kochville while 

cement work is completed. 

 

Proposed Plans as follows: 

 

Kochville North side is phase 1, so that section will be removed first, meaning no LOCAL 

Traffic access going North on Michigan on Kochville side. When cement work is completed, 

Kochville will have Local access on Michigan; 

 

Carrollton South side phase 2 starts, meaning south section will be removed, so no access South 

on Michigan into Carrollton until cement is replaced, then local accessible to both sides of 

Michigan should be available. 

 

Once cement work is completed, asphalt work will begin on both sides, not sure if any local 

access will be allowed until completed. 
 


